
Greetings, Norco College, 
  
Happy Friday to you all! We made it through to the end of the work week.  In light of recent 
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UPCOMING WEBINARS 
  
There are several resources provided here, please take some time to explore them and share with 
students and colleagues as appropriate.   
  
NEW: Ongoing Statewide Webinars 
  
Beginning Wednesday, March 25, 2020, the Chancellor’s Office will host weekly webinars until 
further notice. Weekly webinars are on Wednesdays from 9:00 am to 10:00 am. Each webinar 
will be recorded and available on the Vision Resource Center following the event. California 
Community Colleges faculty, staff, and administrators will find resources and information 
within the Vision Resource Center.  Visit visionresourcecenter.cccco.edu for additional 
responses to webinar questions. After logging in, under the “Connect” menu, visit “All 
Communities” and look for the “CCC | COVID-19 Resources, Tools, and Discussion.” Select the 
community and then click “Join Community” to access the content. To join the live weekly 
webinar sessions, please connect here https://cccconfer.zoom.us/j/299858221. 
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